Coronavirus (COVID-19): letter to
directors of public health from Jo
Churchill

The Minister for Prevention, Public Health and Primary Care’s letter thanks
directors and their teams for their work during the coronavirus pandemic. It
also references funding that has been made available to local authorities to
address COVID-19-related pressures.
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